
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Children’s Christmas Eve Mass 
 

The Children’s Mass will be celebrated on Tuesday 24th December at 6pm in Holy 

Rosary Church. Come and be a part of our Children’s special Mass to celebrate the 

birth of our Lord. 

  

Children who would like to be involved in this Mass are invited to come and join the 

celebration.  We need a number of older children who would be prepared to read.  

 

Practices for the Children will be held on Saturday 14
th
 &  21

st
 December and Monday 

23
rd 

December at 10am. It is essential that children come to the practices. 

 

To participate, the children must first have permission from their parent/s and an 

assurance that they will be attending this Mass. 

  

  

Please email: watson@cg.org.au  , or call the office 6248 5925 if your child would like 

to participate. 
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